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"...In September 1941, it was decided that Pegram

and Urey should get first-hand information by a trip
to England. They completed their trip in the first
week of December 1941...

"...Actually the principal importance of this visit
and other interchanges during the summer of 1941 lay
not in accurate scientific data but in the general
scientific impressions... They (the British) feared
that if the Germans got atomic bombs before the
Allies did, the war might be over in a few weeks. The

sense of urgency which Pegrami and Urey brought back
wvith them wvas of great importance. . (pages 70-71).

b) British Contributions.

"Reports received from the British, and the visit

by the British group in the winter of 1941-1942,
clarified a number of points. At that time the British

were planning a diffusion separation plant themselves
so that the discussions with F. Simon, H. Peierls, and
others were particularly valuable. (Page 173)

(Work on the Atomic Bomb)..."J. Chadwick of England
and N. Bohr of Denmark spent a great deal of time at Los.

Alamos and gave invaluable advice. Chadwick was the head

of a British delegation which contributed materially to
the success of the laboratory." (page 214)


